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STATEMENTS BY THE SPOKESPERSON

Statement by the Spokesperson on the
situation in Honduras

One week after the holding of elections in Honduras, the EU calls for calm and restraint.
We expect parties to express their concerns peacefully, using the legal mechanisms
available to them. It is essential that the electoral authorities remain open and
responsive to possible appeals, including to a transparent re-counting process, if
requested by candidates.

The right to peaceful association and demonstration should be safeguarded, while
violence needs to be avoided at all times. We deplore the loss of human lives and our
thoughts are with the families of the victims. It is imperative that all sides act
responsibly and avoid actions that further fuel tensions.

The EU Election Observation Mission (EU EOM) will continue its work to closely observe
the next stages of the elections, until the process is concluded, including possible
appeals.
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